Food Hampers for Ukraine Campaign



Organized by Knights of Columbus Bishop Budka Council #5914



Glory be to Jesus Christ!

His Beatitude Sviatoslav Shevchuk, Major Archbishop of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church has issued an Emergency Project Proposal to supply food packages for the people at the frontline territories in the East and South Ukraine. There is an overwhelming food shortage in Ukraine caused by the war. Plans are being made to secure funds to distribute 70,000 food packages. Each package would cost approximately \$27.00. A full letter from His Beatitude is available by contacting the undersigned.

Bishop Budka council #5914 has taken on the responsibility to promote this project in Regina and surrounding area and to those in the rest of the province. Due to some logistics in donating money directly to Ukraine at this time the Knights will work with the Ukrainian Sisters of St. Joseph's of Saskatoon to purchase the food and distribute it in the East as they are currently doing. The pictures included in this handout were taken on March 4, 2024, as the Sisters were in Ukraine serving those in need.

As we still celebrate the Resurrection of our Lord during this time let us remember the poor and those in need. The gates of Heaven have been opened to us so let's be a light for those in need and fighting for freedom. Please consider donating to this humanitarian cause to supply much needed food to the Eastern part of Ukraine. Donation information is on the back of this handout.







Your donation can be made by:



- E-TRANSFER to treasurer@stbmd.ca (in the Message field indicate "Food Hampers")
- Cheques can be made out to "St. Basil's" with a foot note on the cheque indicating "Food Hampers"
 - Cash donations are also welcome in a sealed envelope

Please make sure your full name and address is included with your donation (e-transfer, cheques and cash)

Deadline for donations is April 28, 2024

Tax receipts will be issued for donations of \$30.00 or more.





Mailing address:

St. Basil's Ukrainian Catholic Parish 1747 Toronto Street Regina SK S4P 1M5

Corporate donations are also most welcome

For more information please contact Andrij Lazurko 306-533-2750 or email to andrijl@semc.ca

Proudly Supported by the Regina Chapter Knights of Columbus